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 paul hillman OBJEMPER2017/1684/P 20/04/2017  08:55:54 The proposed build backs onto my garden which is a communal area shared by 6 houses , the land is 

slopping and hence the new build will be higher than the fence in existence and due to the slope will 

become more visible at the far end. This is clearly not in keeping with the area / houses backing onto 

the garden. 

If house 101 want to proceed I would request that install a new fence higher than the current one to 

hide the extension completely. It does seem rather inappropriate to blight 6 properties , many thanks

19 huson close

 Richard and Talli 

Taylor

AMEND2017/1684/P 19/04/2017  16:36:39 We are Sandy's neighbours  (LHS facing the garden) and support the principle of her building an 

extension adjoining our garden.  

Our concerns are that the proposal made does not take account of the steep fall of the garden away 

from our house and that the size of the extension is not sympathetic to the current garden environment.  

At 4m from the house (the proposed length of the extension), the current decking is approximately 

0.6m above the garden, meaning the extension will be 3.7m high.  This is not shown in any of the 

drawings attached to the application.  

The current pergola is lower than the balcony at the house and dips down, so as well as being longer, 

the extension would be higher - and solid wall, rather than trellis and wysteria.  

It is not clear what height the existing fence would be for people standing on the extended decking as 

the garden falls further.

99 Fellows Road

Page 14 of 21


